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Simpsons Road, Cootharaba
The 2022 flooding event caused damage at 
several locations across the Noosa Hinterland, 
with extensive repairs needed across the Shire.  
 
Council is pleased to advise landslip damage to 
a road fill embankment adjacent to 37 
Simpsons Road is now complete.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Reconstruction included:  
• 26 piles (750mm diameter and 11m long) to 

support the retaining wall and long-term 
stability of the road  

• constructing a retaining wall 40m in length 
and 1.5m high, which was tied to the piles to 
withstand future slides 

• slope rock protection, with 300m3 of rock 
placed  

• drainage improvements. 
 
The flood recovery effort for Noosa Council is 
jointly funded by the Commonwealth-State 
Disaster Recovery Funding Arrangements.  
 

Council would like to thank Simpsons Road 
residents for their patience and co-operation 
during these works.  
 

 

 

Location of 
damage 

Aerial view showing location of damage on Simpsons Road  

Completed works on Simpsons Road - July 2024 Completed works on Simpsons Road - July 2024 
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